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Laurence Prattley
Email address

Dear Mr Prattley,
Official information request for 586426 PRATTLEY CONSENTS IN STH DUNEDIN

| refer to your official information request dated 28-April-2017 for "how many permits have been
granted for the greater South Dunedin area from 1 July 2016 to 31 March 2017 and - how many
resource consents have been granted in the greater South Dunedin area for the same period."

You asked for the number of consents within a geographical area. However, we do not collate a
list of consents within the area named or defined as South Dunedin.

Therefore | am attaching a list of ALL resource consents and ALL building permits issued within
the Dunedin City Council area in the timeframe you have requested. The addresses are included.
Hopefully you will be able to determine from this list which addresses fall into the South
Dunedin area, and discover the answer to your question.

If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to contact me and | can put you in
touch with the relevant staff member.

Yours sincerely
Arlene Goss

Arlene Goss

Governance Support Officer

Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 477 4000

Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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